
Did You Know?

We have been in Dallas 37 years!

McCollister’s arrived in TEXAS in 1980 when retired Senior Vice President Dennis Mazar was sent from New 
Jersey, and the rest is history!  In 1982, Dennis turned the reigns over to a new hire from Kentucky, Doug 
Word, who successfully managed this branch for 30 years until his retirement in the fall of 2012.  

The branch was established and grew in a space leased on Trend Drive in Carrollton just north of Dallas.  
The branch remained there until the new building was completed.  The new branch home opened in 1987 in 
Coppell, only five miles from the DFW International Airport. 

At the time it was built, only McCollister’s and Coppell Middle School West existed in the wide open fields of 
a former cow pasture.  We became an anchor to the Lakeshore Office Park across from the North Lake 
Power Plant.  Almost 30 years later, the landscape has certainly changed!  The power plant is no more, the 
lake is gone and we are surrounded by neighbors!  The branch has survived some extreme Texas weather 
over the years including two tornados and at least three major hail storms, but the building is still standing tall 
and proud.

The original building includes two stories of office space and 60,000 square feet of warehouse space with a 
truck lot for additional parking. In 2005/2006 an additional 35,000 square feet of climate warehouse was 
added and the truck lot expanded.   

Good things are happening in Coppell these days:  The warehouse is constantly in motion between fitness 
and cross dock functions along with our various storage accounts.  Branch sales and customer service are 
working hard to bring in new business, and most recently we’ve seen the addition of a corporate Driver 
Recruiter. 
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